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OFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 20, 1928.

Sir Arthur T. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B., 

President and Vice Chancellor, 

McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur :

I must apologize for the delay in answering your 

kind letter of February 16. 

to my private correspondence.

I have been too busy to attend 

I appreciated very much your 

kindness in writing me and I understand and approve of your

action. This is the only thing to do in view of the 

American Committee being centred about Mew York, 

the great disabilities of living in the West is that one is 

cut off from eastern contacts.

One of

While the composition of the American Committee 

makes your action necessary, I doubt their wisdom in confining 

their Conmittee to easterners, for naturally the Pacific Coast 

is more interested in Pacific problems and might perhaps have 

a more accurate conception of the nature of these problems.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Vf(K. <: C’ A- 74/7
x «

Dean.


